
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

REAL ESTATE TAX EXEMPTION FOR ELDERLY AND DISABLED 

 

The Carroll County Board of Supervisors will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, July 11, 

2022 at 6:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter as practical, for the purpose of soliciting public 

comment pertaining to proposed amendments to the Carroll County Code Article VII, 

Sections 116-27 through 116-34, real estate tax relief for the elderly and disabled.  The 

proposed amendments would increase the eligibility ceiling for tax relief to $40,000 and 

increase the net worth limitation to $125,000.  A copy of the proposed ordinance may be 

provided in hard copy or in electronic format by calling or writing to the Office of the 

County Administrator, 276-730-3001, 605-1 Pine Street, Hillsville, Virginia or by email at 

crystal.adams@carrollcountyva.gov 


